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#Stopthedrop campaign

PARENT TEACHERS ASON
20XX

Tidy Tuesday Litter Pick

March
3rd - 7th Engineers Week

3rd Biodiversity Action Day - 1st + 2nd Class

4th Pancake Tuesday - €1 per child

4th Combilift Engineer Talk - 6th Class

6th World Book Day

6th School Photographer

10th - 14th Seachtain na Gaeilge

11th Schools Cross Country

14th Lá Glas - dress in green

19th 6th Class - Service of Light & Pledge Mass

25th SCHOOL CLOSURE

30th Confirmation - St Patrick’s @ 3pm

April
2nd 2nd class - Sacrament of Reconciliation

11th 12noon Closure - Easter Holiday

School Closure
Monday 17th March - Bank Holiday
Tuesday 25th March - Staff Training

Bí Cineálta
School will close on March 25th for all pupils to

facilitate staff training in new Bí Cineálta procedures.

Enrolment 2025-26
Enrolment has now closed and Offers of Admission for
September 2025 will be made in the coming weeks.

Upcoming Dates Photographer
County Photos will visit the school this
Thursday. A note has been sent with
further details.

Pancake Tuesday
takes place this Tuesday we ask for a
donation of €1 per child. All funds will
go to Trócaire.

March 2025
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DEAR Time
Drop Everything And Read please bring your favourite book/s
for World Book Day - 6th March.
**Be sure to use your World Book Day token.

March - World Book Day
Walk in My Shoes

‘Tea Party Tuesday’

Our ‘Tidy Tuesday’ initiative
sees GSC working with class
groups to monitor and stamp
out school litter.

Energy conservation posters
are in place reminding
everyone to conserve energy
by switching off lights and
plugs when not in use.

Dr Patricia Mc Creesh will
visit for our Biodiversity
Action Day.

Sacraments
6th class Confirmation Service
of Light/Pledge ceremony will
take place on Wednesday 19th
March @ 11:30am in St.
Patrick’s Church - Part of the
ceremony will be the passing
on of light from parent to child
we ask for each child to be
accompanied by a
parent/guardian and to bring
baptismal candle.

Confirmation:
St Patrick’s Church
30th March @3pm

2nd class First Confession will
take place for pupils, during
school, with Fr Paddy on
Wednesday 2nd April.

Chess Tournament
Congratulations to our two
teams who attended the fun
chess tournament in Shercock.

Quizzes
Congratulations to our Cumann
na mBunscol teams who were
narrowly beaten in the County
Final.

STEM Quiz
Congratulations to our two
teams on a strong finish.

Wellbeing Week
A huge thank you to parents
for the amazing support of our
recent Wellbeing Week. Your
constant kindness and
generosity makes these events
memorable, in so many ways,
for the children.

SÉ Parents’ Association
tNext meeting Wednesday 26th
March @ 8pm

Attendance
Attendance for the month of
February was 96.2% up 1.8% from
last year.

Schools Cross Country
Will take place on 11th March in
Truagh GAA grounds, Emyvale @
11am.
Parents welcome to support

Seachtain na Gaeilge
A full programme of events are
planned for next week:

Dé Luain
Ealaín – Seanfhocail
Damhsa
Dé Máirt
Comhrá, Craic agus tósta
Seisiún Ceoil
Dé Céadaoin
Léitheoireacht Roinnte
Déardaoin
Ceolchoirm Scoile
Dé hAoine
Lá Glas Parade
Tráth na gCeist

Lá Glas
Non-Uniform Day - Friday 14th
Pupils dress in green to celebrate
St. Patrick’s Day. Face paints, hats
and festive attire welcome .
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